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Re: White PLN51498 RUE/VAR

Dylan Marcus:
I have lived in this neighborhood for 27 years.

This proposed development on Lytle Rd near Pleasant Beach Drive will disturb and alter the
broader wetland area.

Another “Death by a 1000 cuts” project at the expense of the broader community.
Janelle Perreira

4180 Bluff Lane NE
Bainbridge Island, WA
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